
Good Afternoon, We would like to state our concerns re LOT 701 DP 1143488 13 Amiens Road, Clontarf. As the 
owners of 15 Amiens Road Clontarf we feel that the proposed design of the dwelling along the Northern 
boundary of 13 Amiens Road is too close to our property. We feel that this will affect our privacy as there is a 
bathroom, kitchen and a sun room on this side of our property along the boundary. 
Many thanks
Yours faithfully
PN and AP Kaill 

Sent: 23/07/2019 12:04:57 PM
Subject: DA2019/0666


